
Midlands Roadshow Success 
 

A great morning was had by all who attended 

the 3D Print and Scanning Roadshow in 

Solihull last Monday.  

We had a big turn-out of attendees consisting 

of a variety of manufacturing and engineering 

businesses. It is was interesting and 

refreshing to understand how businesses like 

theirs are beginning to garner benefits from 

3D Scanning and Printing.  

Below is a quick summary of what we 

covered during the morning:  

1. Some of the latest developments in 3D Technology 

2. System Performance Reliability - making sure you make the right purchase 

3. The range of technologies available to buy and/or hire 

4. Real life examples of how businesses from a range of manufacturing and engineering 

backgrounds can benefit from 3D Scanning services.  

5. How we can help UK MFG cut process times in the workplace.  

 

A great day was had by all during which lots of interesting conversations were had and relationships 

were built. The atmosphere in the room was brilliant and showed that manufacturing in the Midlands is 

definitely on the rise! 

Missed us? Take a look below at where we will be in the next couple of months... 

 

23rd/24th September - 'Inspiration through Innovation Event' at Seco Tools in Alcester. 

30th September/1st October - TCT Show at the NEC. Catch us on stand D20. 

15th October - 'Make Measurement Matter' at Kettering Conference Centre. 

3rd/4th November - Advanced Engineering Show at the NEC on stand G25. 

 

Interested in attending any of these events? Just drop us an email. We would love to hear from you! :)  

harriet@central-scanning.co.uk 

 
 

The Central Scanning Team 
 


